
Please join us for our monthly resident meeting, that is held the third Tuesday of each month. This months 

meeting will be held on April 19th at 9:00 a.m. in the dining room.  This is an opportunity to ask questions 

and give suggestions to management.  We look forward to seeing you! 

VILLAGE HAPPENINGS 

Non-denominational Church Services are held every Saturday morning at l0:00 a.m. in the Dining Room.  

The Catholic Mass will be held the first Thursday of each month at 10:00 a.m.   Normally the rosary is held 

the first Wednesday of each month at 10:30 a.m.  Please check your calendar as the dates and times can 

change. Both are held in the lobby. 

Lunch Celebrations 

Last month we enjoyed two separate celebrations at lunch time.  Linda our Kitchen Manager planned a won-

derful lunch for Mardi Gras , the residents enjoyed Creole shrimp, dirty rice, waxed beans, okra and a King 

Cake.  Joan Broom found the plastic baby in her piece of King Cake and she was crowned Queen for the rest 

of the day. Linda also planned a special meal for St. Patrick Day, the residents enjoyed Corn Beef , cabbage 

and a green chocolate mint cake.  As always Linda and her staff go out of their way to make Holiday meals 

special for everyone.  Thanks Linda! 

Supportive Living Week April 25th thru April 29th 2011 

At the end of April, the State of Illinois celebrates Supportive Living Week April 25th thru April 29th.  We will 

celebrate by having a few celebrations thru out the week.  Monday we will have a balloon release at 10:30 

a.m., Tuesday wear your favorite hat day, Wednesday we will have an open house, Thursday bring your favor-

ite joke to lunch day and Friday Ice Cream Social at 2:00 p.m.  Please invite your loved ones and friends to 

any of these events.  For the Ice Cream Social sign your guest up at the front desk by Monday the 25th. 

Resident Meeting Tuesday,  April 19th at 9:00 a.m. 

At our last meeting we had a guest speaker Donna Rowe from V.N.A. Tip Hospice.  Donna spoke about the 

Five Wishes booklet, she explained that this booklet gives you ways to control something very important—how 

you are treated if you get seriously ill.  It is an easy-to-complete form that lets you say exactly what you want. 

Once it is filled out and properly signed it is valid under the laws of most states. If anyone would have ques-

tions about the Five Wishes booklet or would like a copy of the booklet please talk to Shannon or Paula. 

Easter Egg Hunt Saturday, April 9th 

This year we will be having our Easter Egg hunt on Saturday, April 9th at 10:00 a.m.  Also on Friday the day 

before the Easter Egg hunt April 8th, we will be filling the eggs in the dining room at 2:00 p.m.  We would like 

all the residents to join in and help us fill the eggs.  Please invite your little ones ( grandchildren, great-

grandchildren ), family to join us at the Easter Egg hunt. 

Village Neighbors 
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JUST TALK 

The Village at Morse Farm… 

“where neighbors become friends 

& friends become family.” 

 

Breakfast at Beaver Dam Wednesday, April 27th. 

In April we will be going to Beaver Dam on Wednesday, April 27th.  Anyone that would like to join us for 
breakfast at Beaver Dam please sign up at the front desk.  We will meet in the front lobby at 6:45 a.m.  
Residents are responsible for the cost of their meal. 

Save the Date ~  Mother’s Day Tea, Friday May 6th at 2:00  p.m. 

We will be celebrating Mother’s Day with an afternoon tea on Friday, May 6th at 2:00 p.m.  Please mark 
your calendars.  All the lady residents and their guest are invited to attend.  Please sign up at the front 
desk for yourself and your guest by Friday, April 30th. 

New Number For the Macoupin County Public Transportation 

Macoupin County Public Transportation has a new number it is  1-877-600-0707.  Hours to call are  

Monday thru Friday from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. and Saturday 7:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.  Please call this 
number as soon as possible with the date and time of your appointment.  If you need assistance please ask 
Shannon or Paula at the front desk. 

Tornado Season 

Tornado season is here.  It is very important to make sure everyone knows what to do in case of a tornado.  
The most important thing to remember is to stay away from windows and put as many interior walls be-
tween you and the outside.  Most importantly let our staff inform you of the severe weather and direct you 
to safety. 

Up Coming Events in May 

Macoupin Public Health hosting a Diabetic class May 4th and June 1st at 2:00 p.m. in the dining room. 

May 5th Cinco de mayo celebration at lunch. 

May 6th Mothers Day Tea. 

Planning a trip to Josephine’s Tea Room in Godfrey. 

May 27th Graduation Party for the Seniors. 

May 30th Memorial Day. 

 

 

 

 

     

    

  

 

 

   

  

       

      

 

  



 

          

   

 

 

 

             

             

  

  

 

             

                   

      

 

  

 

   

               

 

 

 

 

 

 


